
In this Newsletter 

Welcome to Small Animal Sports Medicine and Rehabilitation Serviceôs third newsletter! In our previous newsletters we 
reviewed how to recognize pain in your pet. In this newsletter we will discuss pain further, update you on our newest 
research publications and additions to our team. 

 

Please note: This will be the last time you receive our newsletter unless you confirm that  

you would like to receive this information by signing up at www.DogJoints.com  

 

 

Research update 

Since our last newsletter two of our research studies have been published in the peer-reviewed veterinary literature: One 
study evaluated the use of a new surgical technique to stop inappropriate limb development in puppies (Hemiepiphysiodesis 
for the correction of proximal tibial valgus in growing dogs). Briefly, this 
study showed that by temporarily halting growth in one of the growth 
plates of the shin bone, we can straighten a puppyôs leg. The other study 
compared the success rate of stifle braces and surgery for the treatment 
of knee instability in dogs (Comparison of owner satisfaction between 
stifle joint orthoses and tibial plateau leveling osteotomy for the 
management of cranial cruciate ligament disease in dogs). This study 
showed that the client satisfaction rate is very high when choosing a brace 
for the treatment of knee instability, however, surgical treatment resulted 
in lower degrees of lameness as assessed by the owners.  

If you would like to find out more about our research efforts please visit 
our website at www.dogjoints.com. 

We are continuing to seek canine patients for enrollment in our two 
ongoing clinical trials (see info box to the right).  

 

Team update 

Thanks to generous private donations we were able to expand our team to include two interns and one resident this year. We 
are extremely excited to welcome Sarah, Theresa and Ilan at CSU. Theresa will be responsible for all patients receiving an 
orthotic or prosthetic at CSU, Sarah will be in charge of our clinical trials for the next year and Ilan has started his 3-year 
residency.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   To see full bios of our team please visit our staff website at www.CanineSportsMed.Colostate.edu. 
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Study participants (located in the Fort 

Collins area) needed:  

�x�� Medium to large breed dogs with lame-

ness due to osteoarthritis for enroll-

ment in our acupuncture study.  

�x�� Medium to large breed dogs with a low-

er forelimb problem requiring amputa-

tion for our prosthesis study.  

More info: www.dogjoints.com  

Theresa 

Wendland 

Veterinary 

Orthotics, 

Prosthetics 

and Reha-

bilitation 

Intern 

Sarah    

Holman  

Sports  

Medicine 

Research 

(SMIRK) 

intern 

Ilan      

Frank 

Sports  

Medicine 

and       

Rehabilita-

tion resident 

James L. Voss Veterinary Teaching Hospital 

     300 W Drake Rd; Fort Collins, CO 80523  

Phone: 970-297-5000   Small Animal Sports Medicine and Rehabilitation 
www.CanineSportsMed.ColoState.edu    

NEW: We now have a Facebook -site! Follow us at https://www.facebook.com/CSUCanineRehab/   

http://www.dogjoints.com
http://csu-cvmbs.colostate.edu/vth/small-animal/sports-medicine-rehabilitation/Pages/small-animal-sports-medicine-faculty-staff.aspx

